
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 7/11/2017 7:17:20 AM
Subject: Living Wage certification - update

Attachments: Memo to Mayor and Council - Report Back on Living Wage Employer 
Implemen....pdf

Dear Mayor and Councillors,

The attached memo provides an update on the implementation of the Living Wage program.

In brief, the City’s living wage program was fully implemented as of May 1, 2017 and both the City and VPD are now 
certified as living wage employers. VPL expects to submit its application for certification to the Living Wage for 
Families Campaign this month.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any additional information.

Best,
Paul

Paul Mochrie | Deputy City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7666 | paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended 
for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this 
information, is strictly prohibited.
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